
           

 

GP Palliative Approach Workshop 
The Program of Experience in the Palliative Approach (PEPA) provides opportunities for the primary health 
care workforce to improve confidence and develop knowledge and skills in working with people with 
palliative care needs. The Department of Health has provided funding for PEPA to work with PHNs to 
deliver a Palliative Approach Workshop for GPs by the end of 2017. 
 
The workshop will be facilitated by Dr Alison Parr - Director Medical Services and Consultant in Palliative 
Medicine, SJOG Murdoch Hospital. There will be opportunities for participant interaction with the content.  

Key topics will include:  
• Principles of a Palliative Approach  
• Communication and Advance Care Planning  
• Symptom Assessment and Management  
• Terminal Phase Care  
• Local Service Networks and other resources 
 
PEPA ask that participants complete a pre and post workshop summary – a link will be sent out upon 
registration and completion of the event.  

Each workshop has 4 category 2 QI&CPD points attached to it.  
 
When:  
Thursday 14th December: 6-8pm (registration from 5:30pm)  

- Cockburn Integrated Health, Level 1, Crn Beeliar Drive and Wentworth Parade, Success 
Tuesday 19th December: 6-8pm (registration from 5:30pm)  

- Bendat Parent & Community Centre, 36 Dodd Street, Wembley 
Cost: Free of charge  
Contact:   6272 4932 or shirley.teshome@wapha.org.au   
Registration:  http://www.wapha.org.au/events/workshops-for-gps-program-of-experience-in-
the-palliative-approach-pepa/  

 
Refreshments will be provided 
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